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Bradley, Andrew 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

24 November 2008 22:40 

Horsley, David 

Bradley, Andrew 

Subject: Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Mr Horsley, 
Thank you for this. There clearly is something more going on here at high level which is of great public 
concern in my opinion, and may itself need a public enquiry to unravel. 
I look forward to hearing from Mr Bradley in response to my request for the additional expert reports, at least it 
might then be possible to get to the truth behind my step-father’s demise. 
Kind regards, 
Charles Farthing 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Horsley, David 
To: ...C_.b.._a.[Le.._s.....E~h_Ln.g. 
C¢: Andrew Bradley (E-mail) 
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 12:52 PM 
Subject: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Mr Farthing, 

I hope you’ll appreciate that I’m not in a position to give you that advice. 
As I explained, we did try very hard in the public inquiry direction but without any 
success, despite a face-to-face meeting at the Ministry of Justice in London. The reason 
for the refusal was that there were no matters of national importance involved. 
Prior to that, I tried to pursue with the CPS why no prosecutions were being undertaken 
in respect of the Gosport deaths. I understand the CPS decided not to prosecute on the 
advice of leading Counsel. I did ask the CPS for sight of Counsel’s advice on a number 
of occasions but they declined to let me see it. There was nothing I was able to do about 
this as a Coroner has no legal power to force the CPS to divulge this sort of 
information. 
If you consider it worthwhile pursuing matters along the lines of what you say in your 
email, that is for you to decide and I have no objection to your doing so. 

David C. Horsley 

H.M. Coroner 

Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

..... Original Message ..... 
From= Charles Farthing i ............................. ~-~i~-~ ............................ ~ 

Sent= 24 November 2008 11:25 
To= Horsley, David 
Cc: Coroner (Basingstoke) 
Subject: Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
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Dear Mr Horsley, 

Thank you for the two email received this morning, albeit that one was intended for Mr Bradley. 

It is certainly helpful to know that you have tried to instigate a Public Hearing but puzzling, to say the 
least, as to why it was turned down flat. 

Clearly, justice is being suppressed in this case as I always suspected after my interview with the 
CPS, and I would be grateful for any advice you could give me to enable the wider issues to be heard 
at a Public Enquiry at some stage. Would it be appropriate, for example, for me to approach my MP 
(a Tory) with a view to him taking on the Justice Minister for a full explanation, or is there some better 
way that I could be involved? 

With kind regards, 

Charles Farthing 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Horsley, David 

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 9:21 AM 
Subject: FW:. Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Mr Farthing, 
Apologies regarding my previous email. It was intended for Mr Bradley rather 
than yourself but I clicked on the wrong button on the PC. However, you’ll no 
doubt be interested in what I said. 
Hampshire Police, Hampshire County Council and I all tried to persuade the 
government to hold a public inquiry into the deaths but there was no interest 
whatsoever. Neither was the government prepared to assist with any additional 
funding for the Inquests. 

David C. Horsley 

H.M. Coroner 
Portsmouth & South East Hampshire 

..... Original Message .... .-_ ......................................................................... 
I=rom: Charles Farthing i ............................ _.C_._o._.d_._e._._A._ ............................. 
Sent: 22 November 2008 13:04 
To: Coroner (Basingstoke) 
C¢: Horsley, David 
Sulkiest= Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Mr Bradley, 

Thank you for your reply which falls well short of my expectations. 

With all due respect, I am aware that Inquests are not a Public Enquiry, and fully understand 
that it is your duty to decide the cause of death only, assisted by a jury as deemed 
appropriate. 
However, you need to be aware that Mr Cunningham’s death was one of five that were 
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thoroughly investigated at an early stage by Dr K Mundy and Prof G Ford under the 
auspices of Inspector James of Hampshire Police, and that their reports formed the basis for 
the subsequent damning assessment by the Commission for Health Improvement. 

I therefore feel very strongly, that these reports form a vital element in establishing the true 
cause of death, something that can never be properly determined without full information 
being available to the jury. It has been patently clear for some time that a blatant cover- 
up has been perpetrated by the various authorities involved, and I am afraid that that 
situation will continue unless the information previously requested by me is released. 

I am aware also that you have the authority to direct the various agencies to make all 
information available in order for a correct decision to be made, and would ask for re- 
consideration of my request as the information provided thus far is incomplete, inadequate 
and could very well be misleading if the full picture is not visible. 

On the question of a Public Enquiry, I would also ask if this was ever considered to be a 
more appropriate way forward, and why it is that that course is not being pursued now?? 

With kind regards, 

Charles Farthing 

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only. 

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, transmission or for 
any other reason, please reply to it and let the author know. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy or print it. 

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth .City 
Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used. 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG. 
Version: 7.5.549 / Virus Database: 270.9.9/1808 - Release Date: 23/11/2008 18:59 

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only. 
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If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, transmission or for any other 
reason, please reply to it and let the author know. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy or print it. 

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth City Council. 
Ernail monitoring and blocking software may be used. 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG. 
Version: 7.5.549 / Virus Database: 270.9.9/1808’- Release Date: 23/11/2008 18:59 
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